
Governor Bullock just extended school closures until April 10th.  Due to an already scheduled break, 

Shepherd classes will resume on Tuesday, April 14th, barring any future directives from the State.  Paper 

packets for those who need them will be available on Monday, March 30th for pick up at each office 

from 7-12.  Please return completed packets at that time as well.  Lunches and breakfast will still be 

available to pick up from 11-12 Monday-Friday. Thank you for your patience as we move through this 

time.  


